
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date: March 4, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at Land Title and Survey Authority 

Re: Tentative Agreement Reached 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that Land Title and Survey Authority and your BCGEU Bargaining committee 

have reached a tentative agreement. We will be recommending acceptance of the settlement.  

The details of the Memorandum of Agreement signed by the Parties will be presented at a future 

ratification information session. 

We will send a subsequent bulletin next week identifying the dates for information sessions and voting. 

 
In solidarity, 
 
Colleen Baird, Bargaining Committee Member 
Danielle Buchanan, Bargaining Committee Member 
Harjot Binks, Alternate Bargaining Committee Member 
Gary Bennett, Staff Representative - Negotiations 
 
 
GB/ch 

Moveup 
  
cc: Maria Middlemiss, Vice President, Administrative Services 
 Sheila Puga, Director for Administrative Services 

 Lindsay MacKinlay 
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